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Lions Club Members/Donors/Volunteers,

On behalf  of  the Nehalem Elementary School, I would like to thank the Rockaway

Beach Lions Club for all you do for the community! So many of  our families benefited

from your generous food baskets and Christmas gifts this year.

As Nehalem’s Family Resource Coordinator, I helped deliver food and gifts for

Thanksgiving and Christmas and I was so surprised by how much food and how many

gifts were given to each family.

I want to recognize the endless hours of  work that are required to coordinate

donations, volunteers, shopping, sorting, and of  course fundraising throughout the

year.

It is the spirit of  giving back to the community that helps us make it through the ebb

and flow of  these difficult times. The Lions Club’s dedication to serve is a shining

example of  what a group of  people can do when they work together.

Thank you all for taking care of  our families in need!

Warm Regards,

Heaven Hartford

Family Resource Coordinator

Nehalem Elementary School

heavenh@nknsd.org

(503) 355-3639


